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My mother broke her femur and walks with a walker.  She lives in her own home, my father passed 
away and did not leave her his pension because he came out of work after 32 years with back 
problems.  She has Medicaid only for assistance for bathing, walking and meals.  I have to work for 
insurance and retirement. So three years ago the respite hours were cut from 720 to 480 and I am 
doing every weekend and holidays.  Please help with the respite hours back. 

Dana M. Oliver CPDR, VREO, CERA

Salem VA 
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